[bookmark: _GoBack]Sibiu, November 4th, 2019



Dear Dr. Olgica Nedić, Editor of the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society,


Thank you for sending us the final report on the revised manuscript “Influence of enzyme-aided extraction and ultrasonication on phenolics content and antioxidant activity of Paeonia officinalis L. petals” by S. Oancea, M. Perju and H. Olosutean.
According to the suggestion of Reviewer A, I have corrected the units of enzymatic activity of cellulase (Experimental section, page 3) which have been highlighted in yellow in the final revision.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely yours,

Prof. dr. habil. Simona Oancea – corresponding author
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